
From: Marlene 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 4:58 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 
Subject: Stream Dredging 
 

Dear Beth and Committees Involved, 

  

Considering how much money I, my family and friends have spent in neighboring communities 

while working on prospecting claims, I find it amazingly short-sighted to make any effort to 

reduce our participation in these activities!  Even just our energy spent on cleaning up the messes 

left by other people should count as being worthwhile to the state and environment.   

Please note that we officially object to any moves to limit or stop this family-friendly, local 

economy boosting activity.  Thank you. 

  

Al and Marlene Worley, plus our kids and grandkids 
 

 


